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Comments: Trail fees

 

I strongly disagree with charging for permits to hike trails. I agree the areas are being overrun with people, but

the desired results can be attained without charging the already overburdened taxpayer with more fees.  Give the

limited number of passes away for free and make the citation for not having a permit huge to discourage

cheating.  We already buy state park, forest pass and e national parks pass just to park at these areas already.

The solution here isn't to charge more fees.  People will just skip buying the passes and hope they don't get

caught.

 

Ron Elliott

Corvallis

541-740-3622

Sent from my iPhone

 

 


